
 

 
 

   
 
 

Professor Chris Jarrold 

Head of School 

School of Experimental Psychology 

12a Priory Road 

Bristol, UK 

BS8 1TU 

T +44 (0) 117 928 88450 

c.jarrold@bristol.ac.uk 

http://www.bris.ac.uk/expsych/  

6th September 2016 
 
Dear New Postgraduate Research Student, 
 
Congratulations on gaining a place in Experimental Psychology at the University of Bristol. We are 
pleased to welcome you to the School and look forward to meeting you. Please find enclosed 
information on Welcome Week. 
 
 
Monday & Tuesday – Faculty events 
On Monday we have the Faculty registration event in the Great Hall, Wills Memorial Building. 
Please refer to your letter from the Faculty of Science about what you need to do before this 
event and what you need to bring with you.  Tuesday morning is the Faculty induction from 9am-
11am in the Tyndall Lecture Theatre (1.11), School of Physics.   
 
Wednesday – School events 
Please see attached timetable of events in Experimental Psychology.  Please report to the 
reception desk in Experimental Psychology where you will be directed to the relevant room. 
 
Thursday – Welcome party 
You are invited to the School’s Welcome Party!  Food and drink will be available and you will have 
the opportunity to meet all of our new students. 
 
Friday – Bristol SU 
Friday is set aside for the University of Bristol Union Welcome Fair where you can join up for 
clubs and societies. 
 
Handbook 

We will provide you with a student handbook at the course introduction on Wednesday, please 
retain this as it contains essential information to help you throughout the course.  
 
 
Once again we look forward to meeting you.  
 
In the meantime should you have any immediate queries please contact our School Office email 
postgrad-psychology@bristol.ac.uk or telephone +44 (0) 117 928 8425. We also encourage you to 
join our Facebook page and student Facebook group: 
https://www.facebook.com/ExperimentalPsychologyBristolUniversity 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/363551537066658/ 
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It just leaves me to say, once again, how much we are looking forward to your arrival in Bristol, to 
meeting you, and to welcoming you onto the course.  
 
Professor Chris Jarrold 
Head of School 
 


